
Notice of Public Inspection Rights at Audit – 29 May 2020 
 
The period for the exercise of public rights under the Local Audit and Accountability 

Act 2014 is normally required to include the first 10 working days of June.  However, 

because of the potential impact of covid-19 on local authorities’ ability to have 

prepared their draft Statement of Accounts by the end of May, the requirement has 

been suspended for 2020. 

Once the draft Statement of Accounts are prepared, a further notice will be published 

on the Council website to advertise the new period for the exercise of public 

inspection rights at audit. 
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